From: steve wyatt |

Sent: 22 July 2017 10:45
To: Planning
Subject: 2017/00541/FUL NORTHCLIFFE LODGE OBJECTION

| am writing (again) to object to the proposed Northcliffe Lodge development.

My primary objections are that they would have a detrimental impact due to insufficient space for the extra cars
and residents, and the environmental impact would also be significant. | also have concerns about the safety of this
development on the cliff; we have seen in the news recently the awful outcomes that can happen when safety
concerns are ignored in favour of profit.

Less importantly although still of concern is the fact they look awful (although | realise that's subjective).
Many thanks,

Steve Wyatt

6 Gwent

Northcliffe
Penarth



